[bookmark: _GoBack] Dear Parents,
This week, our book was ‘Jack and the beanstalk’. We have been sequencing and acting out the story. 
In Maths we have worked on 3D shapes. The children are beginning to use mathematical names for ‘solid’ 3d shapes and mathematical terms to describe them.
The children enjoyed practising some yoga on Monday. They also have been busy making, painting and glazing pots.
The children enjoyed wearing their pyjamas on Red nose day!

Next week: 	- Cooking on Wednesday
· Year 1 will be joining us most mornings.
Dates for your diary:		- Parents evening: Tuesday 28thMarch. The 
Wednesday  Slot has now been cancelled for Class 1 as I need to attend 
a compulsory  meeting for Moderation. Please come and see me to 
arrange another time at your convenience.
· Maths morning with parents: Friday 31st March, 9.00-9.30
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely weekend!
Class 1 team











	
